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ISM/PRN/010/2020-21                                                                                    June 4, 2020 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF THE SCHOOL (KG to STD XII) 

 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

As per the guidelines received from the Board of Directors, Indian Schools in Oman, we 

are pleased to inform you that there will not be summer break for the students and staff 

during the month of June & July in the academic year 2020-21 and the ongoing online 

classes will be continued in June and July 2020 for all classes till further intimations on 

reopening of schools. 

 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 
 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 


